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Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter!  

TESTING DATES: Students will be testing from April 22-May 10th.  Please make every effort to 

have your child well rested and to school on time.  Thank you! 

 

Parents and students may go onto the RISE practice site and explore the ‘Students and Family’ section on the website 

(utportal.questarai.com).  View the ‘On-line Question Sampler.’  Students are able look at sample questions for ELA, math, 

science, and writing.  The questions represent multi-grade levels, so content may not be exact to your child’s grade.  However, 

problems will help give a general idea of how the questions will be asked.  In addition, at the bottom of the page is a ‘Quick 

Tips’ section.  Students can use the tips to learn about different tools available on the end-of-year test.      

 

School Safety Reminder:  Please do not park in the drop-off/pick-up zone in front of the school (or encourage children to walk 

between cars from the second lane).  Pull up to the curb so that your children can be safely dropped off or picked up.  We also 

ask that you use the crosswalk if you are parking and walking your child to a car.  Thank you! 

 

You won’t want to miss this                                                                                                                                                                     

important presentation!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

   Growth Mindset Idea… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING… 

4/8/19: Art Week; Smart Smiles 

4/9 Tiger Ticket Store Begins  

4/10/19: 4th Grade Ski Trip 

4/15: Book Fair Week 

4/ 18: Lunch with Principal  

4/ 22: Art Week  

4/ 23: KUED night (6-7)  

4/25: 2nd Grade Fieldtrip (12:30)  

4/26: Good Behavior Dance Party; Mobile Food Pantry (1:30-2:30)  

4/ 29: Playworks Week  

4/30: 3rd Field Trip; Up With Kids Assembly (9:15-10:30) 


